
 

 

 

 

Daily Readings for November 5-11:  
Monday:  Philippians 2.1-4; Luke 14.12-14  

Tuesday: Philippians 2.5-11; Luke 14.15-24  

Wednesday: Philippians 2.12-18; Luke 14.25-33  

Thursday:  Philippians 3.3-8a; Luke 15.1-10 

Friday: The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica: Ezekiel 47.1-2, 8-9, 12; John 2.13-22 

Saturday: St. Leo the Great: Philippians 4.10-19; Luke 16.9-15 

Sunday: 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time: Remembrance Day:  

1 Kings 17.10-16; Hebrews 9.24-28; Mark 12.38-44 

 
Welcome!  We are delighted to welcome each and every one who has come to worship 

with us here at St. Patrick Co-Cathedral. Your presence enlivens our celebration and our 

faith community. Please take a moment to introduce yourself to our pastor and fill out a 

registration form found on the main bulletin board. 

 

Book of Remembrance:  The month of November is dedicated in a special way to 

pray for the souls of the faithful departed. A book of 

remembrance is in the front of the church.  It is a place to write 

the names of your deceased family and friends. Envelopes for 

intentions during November are available in the foyer and the 

intentions will be prayed for throughout the month. 

 

A Retreat for Women - Join members of the CWL and facilitator Sr. Maggie 

Beaudette on Friday, November 9 (7-8 pm) and Saturday, November 10 (9:30 am – 4 

pm) for a Retreat for Women. The retreat will be held in the Parish Hall and the cost is 

$10.00. Registration is due by November 1, 2018 – forms are on the bulletin board in 

the church and can be emailed to smbeaudette@gmail.com or given to Tina Rivera. 

 

Upcoming Meetings and Events: 

 1st Reconciliation session #4 on Sunday, November 4 at 2:00 pm. 

 Adult Faith Formation on Tuesday, November 6 at 7:00 pm in the side room. 

St. Patrick’s Annual General Meeting – Join us 

this Sunday, November 4th starting at 12:30 pm for our 

AGM. Come hear about the Parish groups in our church, 

meet members of our Pastoral Council as well as view a 

financial report. This is a great opportunity to have your 

voice heard and learn more about your parish! 

 

 

St. Patrick Co-Cathedral Hall Bookings:  Are you looking for information or dates 

to book the Parish Hall? Check out their Facebook page ‘St. Patrick Co-Cathedral Hall’ 

for calendar dates. For booking or information, contact Mary Ann at 446-8703 or 

stpatrickykparishhall@gmail.com.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 4, 2018 

 

Deuteronomy 6.2-6; Hebrews 7.23-28; Mark 12.28-34 

Stewardship Reflection 

“And ‘to love him with all your heart, with all your understanding, with all your 

strength and to love your neighbour as yourself’ is worth more than all the burnt 

offerings and sacrifices.”   (Mark 12:33) 

 

Of all the gifts that God gives us the one He wants the most is our heart. He 

wants us to share out of love, not out of obligation. Using our talent in parish 

ministry and contributing money to support our parish mission is important, but it’s 

more important to spend time in prayer with God daily and discern how He is 

calling us to be generous with all of our gifts. Not just the visible ones like love, 

mercy and forgiveness. 

Rachel’s Corner  

“Spiritually, I found reconciliation and profound healing. Emotionally, I 
felt freedom, peace, faith and I had my dignity restored. I have peace, 

that I have never felt before.” -Testimonial from Retreat 
 

Join others on a Rachel retreat and receive God’s merciful blessings that you 
thought were impossible to receive and most definitely meant for others and 

not for yourself. Come and let God surprise you. He is calling you. Will you 
respond?  

Healing after Abortion Ministry  867-872-0026 or 

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com. 

Facebook: Rachel’s Vineyard NWT 
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Eucharistic Adoration: “My answer is prayer. What we need is for every 

parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in Holy Hours of 

prayer.”  

-Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

Bring your prayers to the Lord at our weekly Adoration, beginning at 12:00 

pm every Tuesday. Scheduled adorers and substitutes are needed! Please 

contact Gail Paquin for more information, paquins@northwestel.net.  

 

Marriage Moments (Mark 12:31): “You shall love the Lord your God with all your 

heart, with all your mind, and with all your strength.” Yes, this is true. In addition to 

wholehearted love of god, can you also say this about your beloved spouse since God 

lives in him or her also? 

 

Parenting Pointers (All Soul’s Day): How well do your children know their deceased 

relatives? Why not help them remember by praying for each by name today. Go back as 

far as you can remember and perhaps reminisce about their saintly qualities. 

www.susanvogt.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For November: 

In the Service of Peace –  

That the language of love and 

dialogue may always prevail over the 

language of conflict. 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick Co-Cathedral 

5206 52nd Street 
Yellowknife NT X1A 1T9 

 
Parish Office Hours:    Tuesday-Friday 9:00 am – 3:30 pm 

  
 Phone: (867) 873-4880     Website: www.stpatrickchurchyk.com

    Email:  stpatrickchurchyk@gmail.com 

 

31st Sunday in Ordinary Time – November 4, 2018 
 
Weekend Masses:           Saturday          5:00 pm      Daily Mass: 

   Sunday             9:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.    Tuesday - Friday       5:30 pm 
    
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:   To be announced.. 

     . 
Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Priest available ½ hour before each Mass or by appointment 
  

Pastoral Team 
Pastor                                                        Pastoral Assistant   Bookkeeper                                               
Fr. Marek Pisarek, OMI   (444-8700)                      Susan Waddell parishadmin@theedge.ca                   
   pisarekomi@gmail.com                                swaddell@theedge.ca  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Vinnies Thrift Store RCIA  Catholic Women’s League 
            920-4961    Andre Corriveau              Tina Rivera - President 

Tues-Sat 10:00 am – 5:30 pm    andrecorriveau@icloud.com                 873-5900 
 

Knights of Columbus Society of St. Vincent de Paul Development & Peace 
   Larry Purcka – Grand Knight    446-1934 (leave a message)    Suzette Montreuil  920-2765 
     
 Finance Council – Chairperson   Parish Hall Bookings 
    Gord Van Tighem      446-8703   or   stpatrickykparishhall@gmail.com  
 
Sacrament of Marriage                                     
Contact the Parish Priest to set up an initial interview for Marriage at least one year in advance and prior to 
setting a wedding date.  Marriage preparation is required.   
 

Sacrament of Baptism Contact the parish office to pick up a Baptism Preparation Package (also on the bulletin 
board in the church).  The next preparation session November 7, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 
 
1st Eucharist/Reconciliation- 1

st
 Reconciliation session #2 will be on Sunday, October 28 at 2:00 pm. 

 
CWL Prayer Line: Prayer requests can be emailed to Barb McDonald at barbmcd@theedge.ca.  The rosary is 
prayed every Monday evening for these request. 

Offertory collection for October 28----------$  3,589.00 

Other revenue--------------------------------------$ 4,033.50 

Total Income ---------------------------------------$ 7,622.50 

Cost to operate our Parish per week--------$  6,800.00 

Surplus/(Shortfall) for the week--------------$     822.50 
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